
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 31, 2015 
 
 
 
Re: Request for Proposal to provide Construction Management Services for 

Butte Regional Transit Operations Center in the City of Chico, CA 
 
Dear Consultant: 

 
The Butte County Association of Governments is seeking a qualified firm to provide 
Facilities Maintenance services for the Butte Regional Transit and BCAG Operations 
and Maintenance Facility.   
 
Details concerning the scope of the proposed work and other information pertaining to 
the requested services are available on the BCAG website at:   
 

• http://www.bcag.org/RFPs/index.html.  
 
All proposals will be due on September 30, 2015 at 3:00 pm in the BCAG offices.  
Late proposals will not be accepted.  
 
Inquiries concerning this request may be directed to this office at (530) 879-2468, 
between 8:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M., Monday through Friday. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Andy Newsum 
Deputy Director 
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